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NRM Education
Supporting environmental sustainability in schools.

Has attended a 2 hour Professional Development Session 
“Waterwatch Training for Educators”
at Purtinga Wetland on Thursday 20th February 2014

Pippa Cattanach 
Senior NRM Education Coordinator 
Natural Resources, SA Murray-Darling Basin 

				    Stephanie Rodert

This session aimed to provide the following:

•	 An overview of the Waterwatch program.

•	 An overview of the NRM Education programs and resources available to schools.

•	 Links to the Australian Curriculum

•   Time for networking with other teachers and developing ideas to use at your school.

This program is funded by the NRM levy, 
enabling landholders and the community to 
play an active role in our region’s future.


